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April 11, 2022  
 

Chair Carolyn Tobinson called the April 11, 2022 City of Genoa Economic Development 
Commission to order at 3:32 PM.  
 
On roll call, members Carolyn Tobinson, Dealynn Stone, Nick Bradac, and Josh Kubiak 
were present; Alyssa Seguss, City of Genoa and Krissy Johnson, Genoa Area Chamber of 
Commerce were also present.  
 
The Economic Development Commission moved on to Old Business. Mr. Bradac moved 
and Ms. Stone seconded to approve the minutes of the March 14, 2022 meeting. Upon 
voice vote, all members present voted aye. 
 
New Business:  
A. Finalize Residential Survey: The Commission made final adjustments to the survey 
and discussed the method and timeline of distribution of the survey.  
B. Council Question List – The Commission reviewed the question list for the Council 
and made slight adjustments. Both Mr. Bradac and Chair Tobinson volunteered to attend 
the April 20th City Council meeting to discuss progress and the surveys with the City 
Council.  
C. Unique to Genoa Fact: The Commission discussed possible unique to Genoa facts and 
decided it would be best to come back to this topic after they had some time to think 
about possible interesting facts.  
D. Future Meeting Topics: The Commission discussed future meeting topics including 
revisiting real estate and inviting the DeKalb County Community Foundation to an 
upcoming meeting.   
 
Ms. Stone made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:35 PM, seconded by Mr. Kubiak. 
Upon voice vote, all members present voted aye. 


